
 
 

 

Ref: HR/2020-11/SN/gsm 

 

12 November 2020 

 

Mr. John Rwangombwa 

Governor 

National Bank of Rwanda 

P. O. Box 531 

Kigali 

RWANDA 

 

Email: jrwangombwa@bnr.rw / jingabire@bnr.rw 

 

Dear Governor, 

 
REQUEST TO ADVERTISE VACANT POST - DIRECTOR OF FINANCE AND 

ADMINISTRATION, MEFMI SECRETARIAT 

 

Please find attached an advertisement for a position which will fall vacant at the MEFMI 

Secretariat on 1 April 2021. 

 

We will be grateful if you could place the advertisement on your website, with a link to 

the online recruitment platform as indicated in the attached document.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Stanislas Nkhata 

ACTING EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR  

 

*Attachment 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


